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Senator Gallacher, Alex asked: 

How many times in the last 5 years has the credit limit been reviewed? 

Answer: 

Department of the Environment and Energy 

The Department’s business process is to continuously monitor credit card activity in-line 

with assurance and compliance controls. At a minimum, Credit Card policy is reviewed 

annually, alongside the Department’s Financial Delegations Instrument and Accountable 

Authority Instructions.  

The Department’s Secretary’s Instructions on Commonwealth Credit Cards and 

Credit Vouchers was last reviewed in June 2016. 

 


